DISH Files 5G Network Buildout Status Report with the
Federal Communications Commission (FCC)

LITTLETON, Colo. - July 17, 2023 — DISH Network Corporation (NASDAQ: DISH) filed its 5G Network
Buildout Status Report with the FCC on July 14, 2023. This filing certifies, as of June 14, 2023, DISH
offered 5G broadband service to over 73 percent of the U.S. population, or more than 246 million

Americans nationwide.

Additional information can be found in the public report filing at the following link:
https://www.fcc.gov/ecfs/document/10714483010865/1
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